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Message from our
principal Mr. Rohloff

At Paseo Pointe we R.I.S.E to Success
by being Responsible, showing Integrity,

remaining Safe and being Engaged.

As a lifelong Phoenix Suns fan, it has been so
much fun to follow the Suns this year as they
clinched the #1 seed for the playoffs! I have
spent my whole life waiting for them to win a
championship, and this year looks to be the best
chance they have ever had. Likewise, it has
seemed like a lot of learning and turbulence over
the past few years, yet we have our “playoffs”
coming up as well. In April we will take the AASA
test in grades 3-8, and I am just as excited for
our students. I know the teachers have been
doing their best and I am so happy for the
students to shine. Please make sure your
students get good sleep each night, eat healthy
meals, and I am sure they will do their best on
the test. Go Rams and RISE to success on AASA!

#EmpoweringExcellence



Dates to Remember
● AASA Writing Assessment 4/7

● District Arts Festival 4/8 5:00-8:00pm
● AzSci 5th & 8th 4/11

● April PTA Meeting 4/12 6:00pm
● AASA ORF 3rd 4/13 & 4/14

● Governing Board Meeting 4/14 5:30pm
● AASA ELA 4/18 & 4/19

● Early Release 4/20 11:30am
● AASA Math 4/21 & 4/22

|Movie
Night Under

the Stars
Our wonderful PTA held the
first annual family movie night
here at Paseo Pointe on March
19th. Families had the
opportunity to gather and
watch the Disney movie
Encanto on a large screen. By
donating two pairs of gently
used shoes, families received a
free bag of popcorn. The
community we have here at
Paseo Pointe is amazing and
we love our #ppramfam!

PBIS_________
With state testing right around the corner let’s
continue to work together to support our Rams.
Student attendance is very important, not only during
testing but also in the next several weeks as we review
and reinforce pertinent skills that students will need to
achieve success. Listed below are ways you can help
your children do their very best during testing:

 

● Make sure your children get a good night’s sleep.
● All children should eat a good breakfast either at

home or at school.
● It is important your children arrive at school on time,

so they don’t miss any parts of the test.
● Make any appointments before or after school.
● Send your children to school with a positive attitude.

Encourage them to do their best. Let them know how
wonderful you think they are.

Follow this link for how to access AASA Sample tests

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19e_P4lkpYS_U0mgvrfESzGxl9BYlWVU3/view?usp=sharing

